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It’s the most wonderful time of the year! 
The end of the year is always such a wonderful time here at the studio.  We just 

love this time of year! I would like to take a moment to thank my wonderful staff 

for all they do for your children. They are wonderful and I am very fortunate to 

have such wonderful ladies at my studio. If you see a teacher, make sure to 

thank them for all they do... A few kind words can mean more than you know. 

 

Inclement Weather & Cancellations 
Tis the season for weather issues. We report any cancellations to WLIO's 

website and the SODC Facebook Page. With most days starting at 4:30 pm, we 

will try and post these cancellations by 3:30 pm based on the weather and the 

future forecast. Our dancers and their families safety is the most important 

thing.  If canceled, makeup classes will be scheduled at a later date. 

 

SODC Spirit Week 
Wednesday, December 6 through Tuesday, December 12 will be our annual 

SODC Spirit Week!  Wear our studio colors, lime/black/silver during this time.   

This is always a fun week at the studio. 

 

SODC Pajama Week & Watch Week  
Wednesday, December 13 through Tuesday, December 19 is our annual SODC 

Pajama Week!  Wear your favorite pajamas to class and celebrate with us!  This 

week is also Watch Week for our Creative Movement, 3/4 Combo and 5/6 

Combo Classes. They will be performing some holiday favorites for your 

viewing.  Moms and Dads are welcome to attend and take pictures/videos. 

 

Winter Break 
We will be having our Winter Break from Wednesday, December 20th through 

Tuesday, January 2nd. The studio will be closed during this time. Please check 

the Lost & Found Box in Studio B for any lost items, the contents will be donated 

at the end of the year. Classes will resume on Wednesday, January 3rd. 

 

Tuition 
All tuition must be current before our Winter Break.  Please make your payment by the 10th. Please place your student's 

name in the memo space. If you are late, $10.00 will be automatically charged to your account on the 11th of each month. 

This policy will be strictly enforced. Returned checks will be charged a $30.00 fee.  There is a payment box in the lobby 

right inside the door, or you may mail them to the studio at:  SODC, 4444 East Road, Lima, Ohio 45807  

 

Congratulations! 
Congratulations to our SODC dancers Isaac Agozzino, Olivia Agozzino, Arianna Dorsey, and Amara Smith on a wonderful 
performance in the ONU Holiday Spectacular!  Also, Congratulations to Amara Smith for her performance in the Russian 
Nutcracker Ballet at the Civic Center. We had several dancers make the Honor Roll for their first quarter, keep up the 
good work!  Congratulations to our Dance Convention Standouts Jenna Fricke and Alanis Ladicks! Also, Congratulations 
to our College Dance Team Wokrshop Attendees Emma Bertram (OSU) and Alanis Ladicks (UC).  

CALENDAR 

OF EVENTS 

 
December 6-12, 2017 
SODC Spirit Week 

 
December 10, 2017 
Tuition Due  
 

December 11, 2017 
Late Fee Applied 
 

December 13-19, 2017 
Pajama Week/Watch Week 
 

December 20-Jan. 2, 2018 
Winter Break 
 

January 3, 2018 
Dance Resumes 
 

January 10, 2018 
Tuition Due 
 

January 11, 2018 
Late Fee Applied 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


